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To Secretary Howard, 

As the newest Sub Committee under the GBHSPC, the 
Peer Support Sub Committee (PSSC) issues its first 
report and recommendation to you and the GBHSPC. 

We, the leadership of the committee, would like to 
present our Mission and Vision from our Charter. (A full 
copy of the charter is attached)  

We also have one recommendation we believe could 
enhance positive recovery outcomes in our State 
Hospitals. The recommendation is based on the concern 
of having enough coverage to support recovery. 

We would also like to present our goals and initiatives 
for the coming year 2024. We believe our goals are 
realistic, measurable, and attainable. Working with 
other Sub Committees would help us to continue to 
build our own foundation to support a much-needed 
addition to the GBHSPC. We believe the PSSC can and 
will enhance other Sub Committees in their initiatives.  
The PSSC will begin to form and assemble groups to 
research educational initiatives, ethics review and 
professionalism for the Peer Support workforce. 

 

Sincerely, 

John F Agnew , Chair 
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